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 AEE Support for Senior Projects at Tupelo High School 
    David Meadows 
 
 

 

Ms. Janna Sowers, AEE President, has been invited to the noon session on 
January 29, 2008,  to present an overview of AEE’s 2007-2008 planned support for 
Senior Projects at Tupelo High School.  The Association of Excellence in Education 
plans to support the 2007-2008 Senior Projects through both financial means as 
well as member volunteers.  It is recommended that the Superintendent and Board 
of Trustees consider acknowledging AEE’s support for Senior Projects at Tupelo 
High School 
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